
Supervisor  Scanlan  and
Ambassador Nelson visit Brčko

Principal  Deputy  High  Representative  and  Brčko  Supervisor
Michael Scanlan visited Brčko last week together with the US
Ambassador to BiH, Eric Nelson. Nelson and Scanlan met with
Brčko officials and representatives of the business community,
and visited the Brčko Port as well as the new Police building.
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